
EL DORADO COUNTY GRAND JURORS 
ASSOCIATION 

February 15, 2017 

To: El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Re: Request for Proclamation for Grand Jury Awareness Month 

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors: 

Post Office Box 383 
Placerville, CA 95667 

t·dq:1a0 e;mail .com 

The El Dorado County Grand Jurors Association respectfully requests the 
month of March, 2017 to be proclaimed Grand Jury Awareness month, and that 
this proclamation appear on the March 7th, 2017 agenda of the El Dorado 
County Board of Supervisors. 

The Grand Jury is a critical component of the California justice system. The 
primary duties of the El Dorado County Grand Jury is to investigate and report 
on local government operations to be assured that the responsibilities are being 
fulfilled efficiently, honestly and in the best interests of the public. 

The purpose of this proclamation is to recognize current and prior grand jurors 
who have volunteered their time and effort on behalf of El Dorado County 
citizens, as well as solicit future jurors to volunteer and serve in the future. 

Thank you for your support. 

Chuck Maclean 
President-El Dorado-County Grand Jurors Association 
(530) 647-0355 camaclean1@sbcglobal.net 

cc: Andi Winters-President California Grand Jurors' Association 


